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K-~4

10/18/16

Dear Elmira Heights Board of Education,

Please accept this letter of donation for up to
$440 for bussing for the Fourth Grade to take a
field trip to the Rockwell Museum in Corning.
This field frip supports their unit on Native
Americans.

Sincerely,
Elmira Heights PFO




K-6

10/26/16

Dear Elmira Heights Board of Education,

Please accept this letter of donation for up to
$1500 for the PBIS program at Cohen
Elementary. It is a wonderful program that
positively encourages the students in so many
ways. Gretchen Smithis in charge of this
program.

Sincerely,

Eimira Heights PFO




k-t

10/26/16

Dear Elmira Heights Board of Education,

Please accept this letter of donation for up to
$500 for the PBIS program at Thomas A. Edison.
It is a wonderful program that positively
encourages the students in so many ways. Lori
Andreine is in charge of the program.

Sincerely,

Elmira Heights PFO




